Brain International School

Social Science Assignment

Class VI

December 2024

HISTORY -CH-9-NEW EMPIRES AND KINGDOMS

- Q1. Describe about the administration of -The Pallavas and the Chalukyas.
- Q2. Name the ruler with whom the era beginning in the 58 BCE is traditionally associated?
- Q3. Who was Banabhatta? What did he compose?.
- Q4. Give a brief account of Kalidasa.
- Q5. **Assertion(A):** The Chinese pilgrim Fa Xian noticed the plight of those who were treated as untouchables by the high and mighty.

Reason(R): They were expected to live on the outskirts of the city.

- (a) Both A and R are true and R is the correct explanation of A.
- (b) Both A and R are true but R is not the correct explanation of A.
- (c) A is true but R is false.
- (d) A is false but R is true
- Q6. Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow.

The king travelled with an enormous amount of equipment. Apart from weapons, there were things of daily use such as pots, pans, furniture, golden footstools, food, including animals such as goat, deer, rabbits, vegetables, spices, carried on carts or loaded on to pack animals such as camels and elephants. This huge army was accompanied by musicians beating drums, and others playing horns and trumpets. Villagers had to provide hospitality along the way. They came with gifts of curds, gur and flowers, and provided fodder for the animals. They also tried to meet the king, and place their complaints and petitions before him. The army left a trail of destruction behind. Elephants often trampled down the huts of villagers, and the oxen yoked to the caravans of merchants ran away, scared by the tumult.

- a. Who wrote this?
- b. Why do you think army carried all such things?
- c. What was the responsibility of the villagers?
- d. What did the elephants and oxen do?